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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Important messages 

School photos on Friday 11th November 

 

Infant siblings welcome at 8:30am - 8:55am. 

 

 

Individual school photos will take place on Friday 11th November 2022. We have now made the 

decision to invite any infant children to have a photo with their junior siblings before the 

beginning of school. Parents or carers must walk all infant children to the infant school 

after having their photo taken.  If you wish for your infant child to have a photo with their 

sibling who attends the junior school, please bring them to the community room at 8:30am on 

Friday 11th November. 

 

Siblings who all attend the junior school will have this opportunity at the end of the day 

once all individual photos have been taken. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

Talavera Junior School 
 
 
 


